
If you do not respond to this letter as stated above, you will lose all rights to 
appeal this matter, and the suspension will be made as indicated.

NOTICE REGARDING BANKRUPTCY: This demand for payment is not applicable if 
you are currently in bankruptcy proceedings under Title 11 of the United States 
Code. Although you are liable for the stated amount, such will be claimed 
through the bankruptcy court. If you are in bankruptcy, please inform us. You 
are still entitled to protest the assessment as outlined in this notice.

Krista Strzelczyk 
Administrative Specialist 
Regulatory Division 
(803) 898-5064

Enclosure

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Please return the enclosed copy of this letter with your 
response.


